From March 2019 to May 2021, my student was bullied, harassed and intimidated by another student and
her friends. Despite following the established District processes for years, the District refused to treat the
situation appropriately. In looking for help, I discovered that the legislators who enacted ORC 3313.666
failed to address the enforcement of Districts following the requirements set forth in the law. Thisis a
classic case of the fox guarding the henhouse....a District that wants to deny the existence of the behavior
the legislators sough to elimate has no oversight. Therefore, I am asking to put a process in place through
ODE that is similar to their process to review concerns with Special Education that would give the students

and families.






